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Please pass this bill.  As someone who suffers from SAD (seasonal affective 

disorder), it would make such a big difference to have more light in the morning.  It's 

a more natural-feeling time, it just seems right.  The constant time change back and 

forth twice a year is so unnecessary.  It takes awhile to adjust to it, then you have to 

do it all over again. Thank you for considering this bill in the short session! 


